
 
 

XII ROUND OF EUROPEAN RALLY CUP 

INTERNATIONAL «ALEKSANDROV RALLY»  
 

Date: 27.06.2013 Time: 09:00 

Subject: COMMUNICATION #1  

From: The Clerk of the Course  

To: All Foreign Competitors (Crew Members)  

 

To simplify the organizational procedures related to the arrival, accommodation and participation of 
foreign crews in the competition, please address all the questions to the Ukrainian Rally Committee 
Secretary Mr. Volodymyr Nekrasov.  

Mob. phone  +38 068 804 0526 

E-mail   nekrasov.rally@gmail.com 

Skype   vo_week 

 

Mykhailo Loilenko 
Clerk of the Course 
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